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Keegan Bartlett

From: Charles Agate
Sent: Friday, 5 February 2010 2:28 p.m.
To: Stephen Carruthers
Subject: FW: Traffic Resolutions

 
FYI

Charles Agate
Area Traffic Engineer
Transport Network Team
Wellington City Council

101 Wakefield Street  /  PO Box 2199, Wellington

Phone:  +64 4 803 8641
Mobile:      021 2278641
Fax:      +64 4 801 3009
Email:   charles.agate@wcc.govt.nz

>P please don't print this e-mail unless you really need to
>
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and 
intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient, you are 
asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its 
contents. If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the 
sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated.

-----Original Message-----
From: davemcarthur@clear.net.nz [mailto:davemcarthur@clear.net.nz]
Sent: Friday, 5 February 2010 1:53 p.m.
To: Charles Agate
Subject: Traffic Resolutions

The following details have been submitted from the Traffic Resolutions form on 
the www.Wellington.govt.nz website:

First Name:          Dave 

Last Name:           McArthur

Street Address:      85 Houghton Bay Road

Suburb:              Melrose
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City:                Wellington

Phone:               9739995

Email:               davemcarthur@clear.net.nz

I am making this submission: as an individual

Resolution number:   38-10 All resident and coupon parking areas in Wellington

Do you agree with the proposed resolution: Yes

Comments:             agree because car owners are destroying our economy and 
driving the nation in debt. They receive vast subsidies - especially at the cost of 
education, health, superannuation, housing and other vital systems. Provision of 
hundreds of miles of carparking in a hilly compact city comes at a massive cost, 
including the losses incurred because the land cannot be used for profitable 
enterprises and can be a source of rates. Any investment in carparking now can 
only have a very short-term return as private vehicles rapidly become less 
affordable as mineral oil prices rise and national/local government capacity to 
maintain the immense subsidies they give car owners. Carparking charges 
should rise to reflect the true cost of the cars and the income invested in quality 
mass transit systems, thus reducing some of the unjust tax burden on non-car 
owners.

------------------------------------------
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